
From: thehippychick1@comcast.net
To: City Council
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Docket item 1
Date: Sunday, June 14, 2015 3:01:20 AM

Please approve Comprehensive Plan Docket item 1, directing City staff to investigate
 setting a v/c ratio limit on collector arterials in Shoreline. 
We are very concerned about the possible traffic levels becoming outrageously
 congested on NW 195th Place, and 20th. 
Tara Ashton 
206-542-4688
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